SERVICE Above Self

2005/2006 Rotary Theme

PROGRAM:
Aug 11 New London Police Dept.
Crisis Intervention Team
Capt. Kenneth Edwards Jr.
Aug 18 Rotary District Governor
Alan Hurst

Reporter: Aug 11 Joan Evans Hunter
Aug 18 Lee Cole-Chu

Greeters: Aug 11 Bill Ebersole, Anthony Jessuck
Aug 18 Joan Evans Hunter, Janet Pearce

Prayer: Aug 11 Carmelina Kanzler

Aug 18 Brian Cole
SONG LEADER: UNKOWN

SOUP KITCHEN NEWS: The next serving day will be next
Thursday, August 11, 2005 from 4 to 6:15 pm. The New
London Community Meal Center is located at 12 Montauk Ave.,
(near Bank St.) and there is plenty of on street parking.

Birthdays: 8/11 Holly Jermar 8/12 Robert Silverstein
8/17 Barry Levinson
Anniversaries: 8/16 Catherine Newland and Jeff

'TARY.ANGH:

New London Rotary Glub

District 7980 Club 6741
P.O. Box 654 New London, CT 06320

www.newlondonrotary.org

Meeting Week of August 11, 2005

Find the picture contest:

Yes Reid Burdick was the one pictured in
both photos. Gerry Tom was the winner
of the Rotary Hat being the first to email
the winning entry. She said; “One look at
the face and she new it had to be Reid.”’
Reid Burdick’s original picture will be
back on line this week.

Which Club member is wearing this apron?
First one to email the right answer to

barry@robertsav.com wins
Can you tell
WIN A ROTARY HAT

Need a Hint: You will find the full photo in the “archive” section of our Anchor
publication. Past winners and members of the publishers family are not eligible.

Rotary District 7980 and CT. Sun Basketball team
up for a foundation FUN-RAISER on Sunday
August 14 at 4pm at Mohegan Sun Arena. The
CT Sun will play the Washington Mystics. A spe-
cial section has been set up to CT Rotarians.
Contact Barry@robertsav.com for tickets and more
information or to purchase tickets ($16 each).

Rolland W. Mettler
Known to us all as Rolly passed away on August 3,2005.
Rolly served our District as District Governor in 1977 - 1978.

Program for July 28, 2005
By Kathleen Neal

A quick trip across town found us at the Shiloh Family Life
Center, home of this summer's Rotary Camp. There we enjoyed
a wonderful lunch while getting updated on how this summer's
camp has influenced campers, counselors and volunteers. Ron
Loomis from the CT Pre-Engineering Program (CPEP) opened
the program with thanking Rotary for its contribution to this year's
camp. CPEP has been operating in Connecticut for 17 years and
currently is located in 12 urban school districts. They offer after
school programs, field trips and Saturday programs exposing
youths to hand's on science experimentation. An increasing num-
ber of their graduates are attending college and one currently
works with NASA. Marj Taggart Dedrick, who has taken over for
Rotary this year, acknowledged that this summer was a lesson in
enthusiasm and commitment for her. Reona Dyess-Dunham,
Camp Director, introduced this summer's instructors. Rotarians
had a lesson in Math Strings ... and it looks like some of us might
need a refresher in our addition, subtraction and multiplication
tables! Site Coordinator Blythe Henry introduced the counselors
who were inspired by the campers - one who, combining this
year's experience with her college fashion design major, dreams
of designing a
Fashion Camp
for youth in her
future. The finale
was hearing from
several of this
summer's
campers about
how this experi-
ence impacted
them. Chloe met
new people, tried

new things and realized she loves math and science...and recog-
nizes that there is always room for improvement. Jasmin loved
the science experiments, especially those involving eggs and
DNA. Jamar returned for his third year at Camp Rotary. It's the
people he gets to interact with each summer that brings him
back...and he asks us to consider making Camp Rotary a bit
longer! Many campers remarked on how they learned at Camp
Rotary that they have talents and skills that hadn't been discov-
ered at their schools. They look forward to enjoying school more
now that they appreciate how fun learning can be.




